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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest,

My name is Andrew Gonzales and | own a kayak and rafting business in Missoula, MT. In the spring and summer
my business relays on the rivers and creeks of central Idaho. The Lochsa and it's drainages in particular are the
heart and soul of our community and my business. So | ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for
Wild and Scenic designation remain protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their
ultimate designation. If you finalize the Draft Suitability Report, | ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the
final report.

By eliminating the Wild and Scenic Status of these places you not only encourage development of these areas
but create a precedent for future projects. Please take careful consideration of your actions and how it may
impact others as well as the future generations of outdoorsmen and women.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Sincerely,
Andrew Gonzales

Sincerely,

Andrew Gonzales

Missoula, MT 59802
loveboatmissoula@gmail.com



